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Properties currently registered as a Home in Multiple 
Occupation 
 
Under the freedom of information act I would like a list of all property's in Northern 
Ireland currently registered as an HMO (Home in Multiple Occupation). 
I also require the contact details of those making the application to the afore 
mentioned property's. 

The Housing Executive no longer holds HMO information. From 1st April 2019 the legal 
responsibility for Houses in Multiple Occupation (HMO) regulation transferred from the 
Housing Executive to local councils.  
 
Contact details are:  
 
Email address: nihmo@belfastcity.gov.uk or records@belfastcity.gov.uk (for FOI requests)  
 
Tel: 028 9027 0428  
 
Postal address:  
The NI HMO Unit  
Belfast City Council  
4-10 Linenhall Street  
Belfast  
BT2 8BP 
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